PAUL G. CLARK " J. WAYNE MERRITT

COUNTY EXECUTIVE AcTING GENERAL MANAGER

. DEPARTMENT OF SPECIAL SERVICES
April 5,2011

Mr. Stephen Davies, P.E.
Apex Engineering

27 W. Market Street
Newport, DE. 19804

RE: Sewer Capacity Request
Greenville Center
Application #2008-0272-S
TP# 07-026.00-094

Dear Mr. Davies:

In response to the above-referenced request, capacity in the requested amount of
1,910 gallons per day is presently available. However, please be advised that the
available capacity is reserved on a first-come-first-served basis and that capacity can only
be reserved by execution of a sewer agreement at the record plan stage of the
development. See 38 N.C.C.C. § 38.02.002(c).

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please do
not hesitate to contact David Thurman at 395-5752.

cc: Brad Shockley
File

srgfbrmat:on contained in:this letter represents the ﬁnal position of the Department of Speczal Serwces
regardmg samtary Sewer capacity and supercedes all | prior. representaaons ‘whether transmitted orally or.
inwriting: Please understand that the Department’s ‘position, as stated in this letter, can only bé modj; ﬁed
by written instrument stgned by the General Manager of the Department and expressly referencing this
letter and the modification.
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